From: Maggie & Rodney King || NG
Sent: 23 May 2022 11:57

To: Planning Policy

Subject: NetZeroDPD

Cautior This is an external email. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt,
contact the ICT Helpdesk

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

We strongly support what is set out in the NetZeroPD proposal.
Kind regards,

Rodney King



